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Date: Jan-25th 2008 6AM-8AM PST

Discussion Topic: DVB PAR
Participants: 

Burak Simsek

Rahul Sinha

Juan Carlos

Vivek Gupta
· Opening from Vivek: There is a request from DVB side to go on with a study group in order to synchronize works in both groups and have additional time to find more support from both IEEE and DVB.
· Burak: 
· Although there have been two presentations for IEEE, we still could not make a presentation for the DVB technical module regarding IEEE 802.21. The overlapping meeting times were the main reason for that so far. We will have the first presentation on the 5th of June in Geneva. Juan Carlos will be holding this presentation. Until then we will make more lobbying within DVB so that they also become familiar with IEEE 802.21. Only then the works of both parties will be synchronized.
· Juan Carlos should get in contact with Prof. Reimers directly to learn about his expectations about the presentation for DVB technical module.
· Vivek should directly communicate with Prof. Reimers to arrange a meeting, when possible in February.
· Juan Carlos: What is the next step now?

· Vivek: We initiate the study group during March Plenary meeting. 
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